PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES
DEVELOPMENT SERVICES BRANCH
PERMITS AND REVIEW DIVISION

BULLETIN 2001-3

March B, Z001

SUBJECT : Commercial Inspection Frocedure (CIF

PURPOSE! To provide information relative to a new revisad
Commercial Inspecticn Procedurs

AUTHORLTY: This bulletin is issued by authority granted to
the Building Code Official as detailed in
Subtitle 4, Prince George’s County Building Code.

Effective March 12, 2001, Prince George's County will
implement a revised Commercial Inspection Procedure. Permits
izsued after March 12, 2001 will be required to have

certifications of compliance with the Maryland Accessibility Code.

Under the new Commercial Inspection Brocedure

- The Structural Englneer af Record and/or Architect af
Record is required to provide certification regarding the
projects compliance with the Maryland Accessibility Code
and Che accessiblility requirements of the Prince George's
County Building Code. This is to include all building and

site accessibility issues as required in the referenced
Codes.

- The revised “Standard Certification Document, Rewvision g1
1257701y 1= attachad.

Any comments concerning this bulletin should be forwarded to the
Chief Building Code Official within 30 calendar days from the date

- 2

Stan E. Wildesan, P.E.
Building Code Official

gttachment



